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Dear Constituents, 

 

Thank you for contacting me about neonicotinoid insecticides and bees. 

 

I entirely agree with you that bees and other pollinators play a vital role in the security of our food 

supply and the quality of our environment.  I welcome the Government’s work to understand and 

protect them, most recently through the National Pollinator Strategy. 

 

Rest assured that restrictions on neonicotinoids will not be removed as long as the evidence shows 

that they should remain. 

 

Thank you again for taking the time to contact me about this important issue. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Alok Sharma MP 
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